
From: Rod & Joy Hohn   
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 9:24 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP22-001 (Summit Carbon Solutions) 
 
Commissioner Nelson, Commissioner Hanson, and Acting Commissioner Haeder 
 
First of all, we want to thank you for taking the time to hold the public input meetings for concerned 
landowners and citizens of South Dakota regarding the Summit Carbon Solutions proposed pipeline. 
 
Since then, we have talked with many landowners in Minnehaha County.  Because SCS has changed the 
route several times, there is still SO MUCH CONFUSION on where the actual route is proposed to be in 
our county.  We also believe that there are many landowners unaware that this pipeline could be 
crossing their land and/or going close to their homes.  We know of landowners on the east side of Sioux 
Falls that think they are still the alternate route for SCS.  We have talked with landowners on the west 
side that thought they were on the route and now think the route has been moved a couple miles away 
from them.    After being a landowner where the Dakota Access pipeline crossed, we know that it takes 
time to become informed, process this information and if desired, become an intervenor.   
 
Please verify the actual route is what was posted on the PUC website dated 3/11/22?  Can the PUC staff 
call the landowners in Minnehaha County to let them know for sure that the pipeline is proposed to 
cross their land?  Will you hold additional public input meetings?  Since the May Adam firm were the 
attorneys for Dakota Access, they are well informed of the process of landowners legal right to a 30 day 
notice.  Was this lack of landowner notice really a mistake?  SCS is trying to get their application 
approved before many SD landowners have the opportunity to understand the entire process.  How is 
this fair to these landowners/citizens with the upcoming deadline of April 8th so quickly approaching? 
 
We ask that you consider the rights, safety and risk to SD citizens in addition to the liability placed on 
landowners. 
 
We thank you for your service and your responsibility to be the VOICE OF THE PEOPLE! 
 
PLEASE VOTE NO ON THE SUMMIT CARBON SOLUTIONS PERMIT!! 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Rod and Joy Hohn 

 
Hartford, SD  57033 

 
 




